
Welcome Message 
 

 

 
 
 
 

During the Spring term, P.E. is every Thursday, the children will need to come to 
school in their P.E kit.  

 
If your child is attending an afterschool club, please ensure that they have a drink as 
they will not be able to access their classroom for their school water bottle. 

 
Thank you for your support, 

Miss Davies and Mrs Naughton 


